Dear Mayor Morgan and Councillors,

My name is Cathy Godes and I am a citizen of Ward Five. Congratulations on being elected to London's City Council. I appreciate work that

you have done to ease the housing crisis and the plight of the homeless in our city.

I have serious concerns about Bill 23 and its potential effects on our city. I ask you to consider the following questions.

Will the transfer of development fees for new homes be passed on to the city and its residents?

What effects will this Bill have on the environment, specifically, encroaching on environmentally significant areas, which also provide important recreational space for Londoners?

Will Bill 23 actually help build housing for low-income and homeless Londoners?

Please continue to work hard to find creative and timely solutions for the vulnerable in our city, renters, and potential homeowners.

Sincerely,

Cathy Godes

1059 South Wenige Drive

London, Ontario

N5X 4G5